Julia Project


On behalf of JuLIA, we would like to invite you to their 5th Transnational Training Event (TTE) that will be held in the University Pompeu Fabra in Barcelona (Spain) on 13th and 14th February 2025.
 
As a reminder, JuLIA (Justice, Fundamental Rights and Artificial Intelligence), is a European research project formed by a consortium of 11 European institutions that received funding to work on the impact of artificial intelligence ADM on courts and on fundamental rights.
 
This Transnational Training Event will be related to Automated decision mechanisms and artificial intelligence and the disruption of the functioning of markets, transaction dynamics and ultimately consumer welfare.

The aim of the event is to approach the impact of the use of artificial intelligence and ADM on consumer protection. More specifically, this TTE will address the impact on consumer markets with special focus on pre-contractual dealings, on contractual personalization and on incentives to seek redress from the perspective of consumers’ welfare and compliance with fundamental rights. It will also approach the impact of new technologies on mass litigation and on consumers’ privacy and will provide a general perspective to participants, from applicable law to existing practices and examples, placing emphasis on the impact of AI and ADM on consumers’ fundamental rights, market dynamics and consumer protection. 
 
This training is directed to judges of any jurisdiction even though it is especially suited for civil, commercial law judges and judges of constitutional or international human right courts.

The CALL for JUDGES is already open until the 10th of October 2024, and registrations can be done here.

Attached you will find a draft version of the programme.
 
Please be informed that the JuLIA Project will cover flight and accommodation costs. Once selection of judges is done, JuLIA Team will contact the selected judges to book the desired flights. Rooms for all participants have already been booked at Hotel Acta Voraport, which is close to the venue.

For more information on the training event, please contact info@julia-project.eu


	



